

MESA Meeting 9/17/17

Attendance:

Bittergrim
Blackdawg
Equus Improbis
Hillbilly Hound
Ilari
Jen Swiftpaw
Kirsikka
Line Monkey
PanPan
Shasta
Snowheart
Tybron
Wild'n Woofy
Windsong
Xibalba_Leopard

Meeting Opened 8:27pm

Meeting minutes read.

Discussion about on-site RV hookups. We should put on the reg page that they are first-come first-served, and if there are none available, people cannot park their RVs on site.

Departments need to contact Bittergrim and Heros and request things that are absolutely needed to function. The budget will be tight as we have a lot of things we need to replace.

Kitchen would like more aprons. We should have some, they just need to be washed.

Medical needs more staff. Medical staff must have a first-aid certification. Having an EMT license means an automatic acceptance.

Our musical GOH needs a keyboard. We are looking in to it.

Security will be putting out their application process, again, this year.

Tracer is still medically indisposed. We will be looking in to a temporary event director. Suggestions are encouraged. E-mail [president\(at\)wildnights.org](mailto:president(at)wildnights.org)

We did not get the help we needed for the Sept inventory, but we do have storage lockers for everything.

Keefur will be making flyers, but they will not be ready in time for Furry Retreat.

We will be looking in to getting a banner for our 10th year anniversary.

Meeting Closed 8:57pm